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Road closure on Labyrinth Way on Saturday 11 
May 2024 
Work is continuing for The Children’s Hospital at Westmead Stage 2 Redevelopment with asphalting work on 
Labyrinth Way scheduled for Saturday 11 May 2024, weather permitting. 

Health Infrastructure has engaged Kane Constructions to carry out the work. We have included a map to show you the 
location of the work. 

How will this work affect you?
To ensure the safety of all road users, pedestrians and our workers, there will be some temporary traffic changes. 

On Saturday 11 May 2024, Labyrinth Way will be closed from 8am to 5pm and detours will be in place with access via 
Paringa Avenue. Access to Cumberland Hospital can be made via Fleet Street. Pedestrian access will be 
maintained. 

Our standard constructions hours are between 7am to 6pm for Monday to Friday and 8am to 5pm for Saturday. We 
will let you know in advance of any changes to these days and times. 

For your safety, please stay on marked paths, follow the speed limit and signs or any directions from site staff during 
construction. Noise, dust and vibration will be closely monitored and managed.  

Keeping you informed 
If you would like to speak with a member of the project team directly, you can call us any time on our 24/7 project 
information line on 9978 5401 or email us at NSWH-HI-Kids@health.nsw.gov.au.    

Thank you for your patience while we complete this important work. 
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